
Being a Porterville College student is easier 
than you think. Our staff are here to help you. 

Take advantage of this opportunity by attending
one of our sessions to receive enrollment assistance 
for the Spring 2024 semester. 

                        Lunch will be provided.

Session 1 - Computer Lab  •  10:00 am – 12:00 pm
Session 2 - Computer Lab • 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 

November 14, 2023November 14, 2023

Future PiratesFuture Pirates  

PORTERVILLE COLLEGE, 100 E. College Ave., Porterville, CA 93257

                                           If you are an individual with a disability and need
                                            accommodations, please contact:   

                              Hector Briseno, ESL Counselor                     
                                          hector.briseno@portervillecollege.edu  •  559-791-2329

                                       Antonio Salazar, PC Educational Advisor     
                                         antonio.salazar@portervillecollege.edu  •  559-791-2415

Maria Roman grew up in Porterville, CA, from a family of migrant workers. After 
high school, she enrolled in Porterville College and obtained an Associate’s Degree. 

She earned a Master’s Degree from California State
University, Bakersfield. In 1987, Maria joined the 
Porterville College team and held many positions, 
such as Director of EOPS and Student Services 
Division Chair. 

On June 30, 2021, she retired from Student Services as 

a professor. Maria was the Porterville College Emeriti 
Recipient 2021-2022 for her dedication to inspiring 
students to achieve their career goals. 

Maria’s education influenced her career, family, and 

community, reflecting what an education did for her and 
what an education can do for you, too. 

Guest Speaker


